
 

 

In February, the Town of Westford joined the Chittenden County Communications Union District 
(CCCUD) and is looking for a town resident to serve as Westford's delegate on the Governing Board. 

A CUD is a municipal organization made up of two or more towns for the purpose of building, or causing 
to be built, communication infrastructure together. The main function of the CUD would be to deliver 
public funds to the providers to build the network and to provide public oversight to ensure broadband 
services is provided to underserved locations in accordance with Act 71. By working together, 
municipalities are more likely to attract a provider and leverage financial resources. For more 
information, please visit https://www.ccrpcvt.org/our-work/broadband/. 

Currently, the CCCUD Governing Board meets two times per month (2nd and 4th Wednesdays) at 3pm. 
The meetings are approximately an hour long. 

If you have a background or general knowledge of broadband and would like to represent Westford in 
this capacity, please submit a letter of interest to Nanette Rogers, Town Administrator, 
at townadmin@westfordvt.us. If you have any questions, please email townadmin@westfordvt.us or 
call 802-878-4587. Compensation: $400 annual stipend. 
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